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Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive 
Land 

Submission Template 
We would like to hear your views on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly 
Productive Land (NPS-HPL). 

Please feel free to use this template to prepare your submission. Once complete please 
email to soils@mpi.govt.nz.  

You can also make a submission using the online submission tool. A link to the online 
submission tool is available at www.mpi.govt.nz/HighlyProductiveLand. 

Contact details 

Name: 

 

Postal address:  

 

Phone number: 

 

Email address: 

 

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?   Yes [x ]   No [   ] 

If yes, which organisation are you submitting on behalf of?   

 

 

Submissions are public information 

Hannah Ritchie  

New Zealand Pork Industry Board 
PO Box 20-176 
Bishopdale 
Christchurch 
8543 
 
 

 

 

New Zealand Pork Industry Board  
















































